ICE Minutes 5-4-10
3 pm GBC Library Conference Room

Members present:  Karen Dannehl, Mardell Wilkins, Lynne Owens, Lisa Arkell, Mary Ray, Angie de Braga, Jeannie Rosenthal.

Absent: Wendy Charlebois, Wyoming Rossett, Julie Smith

Guest: Gail Rappa,

1. Jeannie updated the committee on the GBC Student Art Reception last Friday, April 30th which featured drawing, painting, jewelry, eggery, ceramics, photography, and computer graphics. 

The original artwork from Argentum was also displayed.  15 copies of Argentum were sold for $5 each. Several copies were distributed to students, and boxes of 120 copies each are being sent to GBC campuses in Ely, Winnemucca, and Pahrump. Argentum is being distributed to students in several classes on the Elko campus. Students can pick up copies for no charge at the controller’s office. Faculty can purchase copies for $5 each also at the controller’s office.

2.  Lynne reported that Russ Minter is willing to co-chair the 2010 film committee, and Gail is interested in co-chairing. The first meeting will be in June. Lisa Arkell provided a planning list.

3.  Jeannie gave a financial update of the ICE account (attached). The year-end account balance is $6,681.09.

4. 2010-11 ICE Programming was discussed. Possible programs include:

· Joshua Kane  / Raven About Reading (Fall)

· Joni Morris Concert (Fall)

· Ririe Woodbury Dance Group (Spring)

· Empowerment Week with EHS Choraliers (March)

· Argentum – submissions accepted Sept. 1 – March 1

5. Members returning to ICE committee for 2010-11 are co-chairs, Angie and  Karen, Mardell, Lynn, Jeannie, Gail, Mary, and Wyoming. We are hoping to recruit new members from campus and the community. We are also planning to organize into sub-committees next year.
6. GBC Professor, Pete Bagley, will be a featured ICE speaker and talk about his recent sabbatical trip to China.  His presentation will be on May 12 at noon at the following locations:

 Elko - GTA 130

BM - BM2

Ely - GBC 118

Pahrump - PVC 109

Winn - GBC 110
Mardell will organize this event for ICE.

7.  Karen has priced a promotional banner from Media Services to help ICE “brand ourselves” and promote our “cool” events. The committee is in favor of purchasing a banner this summer at $5 per linear foot (indoor use) or $10-$15 per linear foot for outdoor use.
8.  Jeannie thanked everyone for a successful year and presented each member with a CD. 
9.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 pm and everyone was encouraged to go to DLC to socialize!
 

Page 2 of 2

